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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

The Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) has postponed / moved the schedule of the
Bid Opening for ITB No. DSWD7-PB-2024-60 with project tite “Right Sizing of
Electrical Wires in Home for Girls (PSCB Building) and Reception and Study
Center for Children” due to the update of the Bill of Quantities. Details are as follows:

SCHEDULE
ACTIVITY
FROM TO
Deadline of 20 November 2024, 28 November 2024,
Submission of Bids | Wednesday at 12:45 PM Thursday at 9:45 AM
Bid Obenin 20 November 2024, 28 November 2024,
P g Wednesday at 01:00 PM Thursday at 10:00 AM

This is for the guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 19t day of November 2024, in Cebu City, Cebu, Philippines.

ROSEMARIE S. SALAZAR
Chairperson, Bids and Awar;s Committee |

PAGE 1 of 1 ; 4 )

DSWD Field Office VII, M.J. Cuenco corner Gen. Maxilom Avenue, Brgy. Carreta, Cebu City o /éi B

Email: fo7(@dswd.cov.ph Tel.Nos.:(032) 412.9908 / (032) 232.9507 Telefax: (032) 231.2172 i i
Website: www.fo7.dswd.gov.ph




